
March 28, 2016 

The Wabash County Board of Commissioners met in regular session in the 
Wabash County Courthouse on Monday, March 28, 2016.  Chairman Eppley J. 

Eppley called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m. with all commissioners present: 
Eppley, Brian K. Haupert, and Scott E. Givens.  The proceedings were recorded by 

Wabash County Auditor Linda Conrad.  The minutes of the March 21, 2016 
meeting were reviewed.  Haupert made a motion to approve the minutes as 
written.  Eppley seconded the motion; it passed by a 2-0 vote. 

 
John Martin, County Highway Superintendent presented a utility permit from 
NIPSCO to replace a 4” gas line at 100 S 4810 W.  They will remove the gas line 

from the bridge and bore under Kentner Creek to install a new line.  Ten bell holes 
will be dug on the north side of 100 S.  Givens made a motion to approve the 

permit.  Haupert seconded the motion; it passed by a 3-0 vote. 
         

Bob Land, Wabash County Sheriff reported that the Wabash County Jail currently 
has 84 inmates with 36 inmates housed at the Miami County Jail.  

 
Keith Walters, Wabash County EMA Director was present with nothing to report. 
 

Steve Downs, County Attorney was present with nothing to report. 
 
Jim Dils, County Coordinator/HR Director stated that last week he had 

inadvertently requested an incorrect amount for the installation of a new router. 
(Approved March 21, 2016)  The correct amount is $1,455.51, not $1,862.40. 

 
Linda Conrad, Wabash County Auditor was present with nothing to report. 
 

With no other business to come before the Board of Commissioners, the meeting 
was adjourned.  The commissioners will next meet on Monday, April 4, 2016. 

 
Also present were: Plain Dealer reporter Mackenzi Klemann, 105.9 The Bash 
reporter Tim Arnett, and News Journal reporter Amanda Bridgman. 

 
 


